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TRANSPORTATION - CLERICAL 
NOTICE 

#2020-C009 
Effective 0001, October 29, 2020 

 

To: All Concerned, Transportation – Clerical Employees 

 

Subject: Technical Assistance 
 

If we have a Belt Applications related issue, please contact our Business Technology Solutions Group for assistance. 

 

If the matter is non-urgent, email the Business Technology Solutions Group to include the following emails: 

 

mmartinez@beltrailway.com 

smazurski@beltrailway.com 

abaden@beltrailway.com 

fahmed@beltrailway.com 

iismail@beltrailway.com 

and cc                  

psturgeon@beltrailway.com 

 

An urgent issue may require a phone call: 

 

Mike Martinez  (708) 577-3070 

Steve Mazurski  (312) 998-5150 

Farheen Ahmed  (773) 683-6204 

Ismail Ismail  (773) 251-7913 

 

Our Business Technology Solutions Group will work to resolve the issue and, if needed, will be the contact with the BDO 
Team. 

 

 

 

Peter D. Sturgeon 

Director Car Operations and Project Management 

 

 

Transportation - Clerical Notices in Effect: 

 
Year of Issuance Numbers 

2016 001 

2017   007, 008 

2018 002, 003, 007, 010 

2019 001, 005, 010, 011, 012, 013, 014, 015, 016, 017 

2020 001, 002, 003, 004, 005, 006, 007, 008, 009 

 

 

 

 
THE BELT RAILWAY COMPANY OF CHICAGO 
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